
‭Dear Parents, Guardians & Students,‬
‭Welcome to‬‭6‬‭th‬‭grade Team 2‬‭! We look forward to meeting you this fall and with‬

‭everyone’s support we know we will have a successful year together. To help students’‬
‭begin the year building good habits, please consider the following:‬

‭✔‬‭It is the student’s responsibility to complete daily assignments.‬
‭✔‬‭Assignments are posted in each classroom and in the Weekly Assignments (‬‭link‬

‭to be shared with families in the fall‬‭).‬
‭✔‬‭Team information as well as assignments can be accessed through Canvas.‬

‭SUPPLIES: Each student must have their own supplies with them including pens,‬
‭pencils, highlighters, markers, crayons, glue sticks and scissors in a‬‭pouch or supply‬
‭container‬‭to be carried to each of their classes.‬

‭Students will also need:‬
‭➔‬‭Loose-leaf paper‬
‭➔‬‭Earbuds‬
‭➔‬‭(1) 3 subject spiral notebook‬

‭➔‬‭(‬‭5‬‭) 2-pocket folders:‬‭red, yellow,‬
‭green, blue, purple‬

‭➔‬‭Homework folder (provided by teachers)‬

‭Please feel free to contact with any questions or concerns at any point during the year using‬
‭the email addresses provided below.‬

‭Mrs. Burns‬ ‭ELA & Science‬ ‭rburns@cssdapps.org‬

‭Ms. McClellan‬ ‭Math & Social Studies‬ ‭dmcclellan@cssdapps.org‬

‭Ms. Petty‬ ‭Reading‬ ‭spetty@cssdapps.org‬

‭Mrs. Maggiore‬ ‭Special Education‬ ‭wmaggiore@cssdapps.org‬

‭Bring all of your materials needed for each class (see supplies list) on the first day of school.‬
‭Enjoy the rest of your summer and get ready for a great school year!‬

‭Sincerely‬‭,‬

‭Mrs. Burns, Ms Maggiore, Ms. McClellan & Ms. Petty‬


